
 

SUMMER 
SCHOOL

We are excited to be able to offer a 3-day summer school 
for students transitioning to Cowes Enterprise College. 

3rd, 4th and 5th August 2021

If you would like your child to attend 
the summer school days, please 
complete the form linked below 
before Friday 2nd July and we will 
be in contact with further details. 

The 3 days will consist of a mix of Maths, 
English, Science and Design and Technology 
and will provide students with an opportunity 
to meet some of their new peers, engage with 
secondary-level learning and even do a bit of 
cooking too! 

CLICK HERE

8.30am - 2.45pm

A packed lunch will be required.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=pq1Y2JYtxUSTF6ux-XHhc7HCUyecptREuHIFsVbw-FtURDRFWFZXVVdFOE02RVNPWVk1MllJNUdZNi4u

